
 

 

Email: peckhamrye@rcaos.org.uk 
Web: www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org  

45 Elm Grove, Peckham Rye 

London, SE15 5DD 

Fr. Jack’s mobile: 07909 140867 (text please) 
 

Monday 6th January 2020 – Sunday 12th January 2020 

 

  Monday         10:00am      The People of Israel     

  Tuesday      10:00am    Peace in the World 

  Wednesday    10:00am     Liturgy of the Word 

          7:00pm     Housebound 

Thursday       10:00am     Tady Joyce R.I.P 

Friday           10:00am      Unborn Children  

  Saturday           6:00pm     Tady Joyce R.I.P   

Baptism of the Lord 
  Sunday               
      8:30am        New Babies  
    10:00am        Jim Feeney R.I.P 
    12 noon      People of the Parish 
      

Confessions 2 – 4pm every Saturday, 
but can be organised anytime, 

text 07909 140867  
 

 

 
 

S.P.U.C. 

Next Sunday we hope to have a speaker from 

the S.P.U.C (Society for the Protection of 

Unborn Children) at all the masses to talk to 

us about their work. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sadly, child guidance is what more and more 

parents are getting form their children. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Final Judgement on China Tribunal 

Forced organ harvesting has been committed for 

years throughout China on a significant scale: 

“The Tribunal’s members are certain - 

unanimously, and sure beyond reasonable doubt - 

that in China forced organ harvesting from 

prisoners of conscience has been practiced for a 

substantial period of time involving a very 

substantial number of victims.”  

https://chinatribunal.com 
 

https://ethan-gutmann.com/the-slaughter 
 

http://conservativehumanrights.com/reports/CPHR

C_ORGAN_HARVESTING_REPORT.pdf 

Fr Jack. 
Yes we all know about the Magi, the three 
kings from the East. 
They came to see Jesus, making it 
clear that Jesus came for all people 
and not just the Jews. 
It is an Epiphany, a sudden realisation. 
Now every Christian should be having 
epiphanies, realising new truths about 
their self, the gospel and Jesus Christ.  We 
need to be continually growing in our 
faith, growing in our understanding and 
our relationship with Jesus. 
This present year is to be known as  

THE YEAR OF THE WORD. 
Let our word be our integrity; be men and 
women of our word: 
Reading the Word of God and preparing 
our mass during the week and coming to 
mass every Sunday on time, prepared . 
Then going away refreshed in the Lord.  

 

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU. 

 

I also want to say a very big thank you to 

all those people who keep this parish 
moving. 
A very faithful band of people, silently, do 

a great deal of good for many people. 
Some work out front and some work 

behind the scenes.  But all necessary to 
running a well-oiled parish like St 
James.   I dread to mention any one 

because I am sure to forget someone. 
 

So if you are involved, would you write 
a short message on paper, or preferably 
send it in through the slot on the web 

site and we will publish it next week. 
 

There is always room for more.  What 
about you?  Don't sit on the fence all 
your life and expect others to do all the 

work. 
 

CHURCH CLEANING ROTA. 
 

First Saturday of the month:  
Confirmation Families. 

Second Saturday of the month:  
African Community. 

Third Saturday of the month:  
Philippine Community. 

Fourth Sunday of the month:  
First Communion Families. 
 

Groups usually begin at 11am but you may 
arrange your own time. 

http://www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org/
https://chinatribunal.com/
https://ethan-gutmann.com/the-slaughter

